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Welcome to the June issue of Sparsh, BRPL's CSR newsletter. In this issue, we highlight the various initiatives 
undertaken by BRPL to make a positive impact on the lives of the communities we service.  

Celebrating the World Environment Day, a tree plantation drive was undertaken wherein 1,600 trees and shrubs were 
planted. Additionally, BRPL's vocational training centers empowered underprivileged youth in fields like computers, 
beauty culture, fashion, and tailoring. Promoting financial literacy, women benefited from awareness programs and 
opening bank accounts. Furthermore, the capacity-building project for self-help groups engaged members, 
fostering social and economic empowerment. These initiatives demonstrate BRPL's commitment not only to reliable 
power supply but also to nurturing dreams, protecting the environment, and empowering communities.

At BRPL, we illuminate more than just homes - we 

light up dreams. Our vocational training centers  

are avenues for hundreds of needy youngsters to 

reach their aspirations. In June, approximately 25 

enthusiastic students joined our centres to learn 

diverse skills ranging from Basic & Advanced 

Computing, Beauty Culture, to Fashion Design & 

Tailoring for a classroom based 6-months 

training program. As of June, a total of over 1200 

students form the first batch of future 

changemakers.

Electrifying Dreams,
Empowering Youth

BRPL is more than a power supplier; we're a conduit for 

growth, particularly in promoting financial literacy 

among the needy. Through our committed CSR 

programs, we strive to enlighten our beneficiaries 

about financial principles, personal finance 

management, and money matters. Our initiative to 

open bank accounts for those who have been 

excluded from the formal banking system has been 

fruitful. In June, this initiative brightened the financial 

future for around 500 women, and the around 1500 

women to date.

Banking on Progress - Charging Up
Financial Literacy



BRPL doesn't just power homes; we fuel a sustainable 

future too. As part of our celebration of the World 

Environment Day on June 5th, we partnered with the Office 

of the District Magistrate, West to launch a tree plantation 

drive at Raja Garden. Shri Bhika Ram Meena, Additional 

District Magistrate, Shri Ashish Kumar, SDM Rajouri Garden, 

and senior officials from both the government and BSES 

were present on the occasion. They also took an oath to 

protect the environment.  A total of around 1600 trees and 

shrubs were planted on the occasion. A total of 30,000 trees 

will be planted in the months ahead. 

Powering Green Commitments, One Tree at a Time

Department Total No of Saplings

Delhi Police Office 1000

Department of Revenue (West District) 100

Animal Cremation Ground (Dwarka) 500

Empowerment Grid: Boosting Capacities through Self-Help Groups
Self-Help Groups (SHGs) are a powerful circuit of socio-economic empowerment, particularly for the needy 

women. Our project targets enhancing the skill capacities of 7 SHGs in West Delhi, illuminating a path for these 

determined women towards social and economic autonomy. June saw an active engagement of approximately 

72 members in this transformative project.
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